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Annual Taxi Camera Inspections

This is a reminder. Taxi cameras must be inspected every year. The cameras must be
inspected after a windshield is replaced or after a major accident.

A designated inspector must do the inspection. Also, taxis must use Board-approved taxi
cameras (i.e., a dual-cam model by VerifEye) and a designated installer. Compliance
improves the safety of drivers and passengers.

Board taxi camera standards are posted at http://www.th.gov.bc.ca/ptb/cameras.htm.
Details about local taxi programs are posted on the same web page.
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